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Music City Star customers should prepare for delays, cancellation 
Ongoing rain and inclement weather heightens possibility of flooding on tracks 

 
NASHVILLE – Due to the steady rainfall in the area and increased potential for flooding, the Regional 
Transportation Authority is advising Music City Star customers to begin considering alternatives to tomorrow 
morning’s rail service.   
 
RTA supervision will be inspecting track conditions in the early hours of Monday, February 11 for factors which 
could impede the safe operation of the train’s morning commuter service. Customers are encouraged to make 
alternative arrangements in the event officials deem any segment of track impassable due to flooding. 
 
Updates will be provided Monday morning on WeGo and RTA Facebook and Twitter, as well as on local news 
outlets. 
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Editor's Note:  To request this information in an alternative format, please call 615-862-5950 and ask to speak with the 
ADA Coordinator. 

              


